
 

3rd October 2023. 

For our topic ‘Who am I?’ we have read the stories ‘Elmer’ by David McKee and ‘We are all 

Welcome Here’ by Alexandra Penfold. We have talked about what makes us sad and how we 

can help others. Throughout the week we have continued to play turn-taking games. We have 

completed our paper plate portraits and made observations about how we are all different.  

For phonics, the children have learnt the set 1 sounds o (orange), i (insect), n (Nobby net), p 

(pirate) and g (girl). Children have begun to use magnetic sounds to spell words using the 

language ‘Fred talk’ (saying the letter sound) then say the word. For example, Fred talk m, a, t 

say the word mat.  

Using our magnetic boards  

 

In maths, the children have learnt to count to 5 using the counting principles they developed 

in previous weeks. Children have represented numbers up to 5 in concrete and pictorial ways 

as well as linking an amount to the numerals 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5. 

Kind regards 

Mrs. Blackford and Mrs. Dawson 

Our portaits  

     

 



Autumn leaf painting 

    

Practicing our fine motor skills  

     

     

 



Playdough faces  

    

Our senses walk  

   

Conker fun  

    

 

 

 

 

 



Marble art  

   

 

 

 


